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We as a farming community can not afford to pay ourselves very well and labor many
more hours than the usual work week. Increasing wages earned by our employees 
should be based on our own judgement of their work, not by the government telling 
us what should be earned. Agriculture is a unique occupation and is not for everyone. 
Most people do it because they love it or it's in their blood and they are truly 
committed to it and what it provides for others.


